
Commercial & Industrial  
Energy Audit

Consolidated Cooperative’s Commercial & Industrial (C&I) Energy 
Audit Rebate Program offers member businesses funding for the 
completion of professional energy audits. Energy audits help 
identify potential areas for energy efficiency upgrades and can help 
commercial members save hundreds of dollars a year on electricity 
costs.

Additional rebates are available for businesses that install energy 
efficiency improvements 
recommended by the audit.

SPECIFIC REQUIREMENTS: 
Pre-approval of the project is 
required prior to the audit. 
Pre-approval is obtained 
through the submission of 
a completed application 
form. The application must 

include the contractor’s detailed quote with the project cost estimate. 
The proposed audit must be completed by a professional auditing or 
engineering firm and must include an audit of electricity use.

Once the audit has been completed, businesses must submit a copy 
of the auditing company’s final invoice and the completed audit. A 
rebate of 50 percent of the total cost—up to a maximum of $4,000 per 
audit—will be issued when all requirements have been met. Energy 
audit rebates are restricted to one 
audit per business facility within a 
five-year period.
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Rebate offered in partnership with

*Consolidated’s rebate on C&I energy audits is limited. The offer expires when funds are depleted  
on a first-come, first-served basis, or when the program is discontinued.

Rebate Program


